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14th August 2025


Northamptonshire Commissioner Fire and Rescue Authority (NCFRA)

Audit of 2023/24 Statement of Accounts

NOTICE OF PUBLIC RIGHTS ON CONCLUSION OF AUDIT

Pursuant to the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 (the Act) and the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (the Regulations), notice is hereby given: 

a) That Grant Thornton UK LLP has concluded the audit of the accounts of the Northamptonshire Commissioner Fire and Rescue Authority for 2023/24 in accordance with Section 20 of the Act – general duties of local auditors – and has entered a certificate and an opinion on the statement of accounts.

b) That in accordance with Section 25 of the Act, local government electors for Northamptonshire may inspect the statement of accounts, the local auditors certificate and the opinion at no charge and may make copies on payment of a reasonable sum, on application via e-mail to: AccountsQueries@northants.police.uk.

c) That in accordance with Regulation 16, the statements of accounts are published and available to view on the Commissioner’s website at:
https://northantspfcc.org.uk/information



Vaughan Ashcroft
Chief Finance Officer and s151 (NCFRA)
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